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Benin Guinea Worm Eradication Program
Number of Cases of dracunculiasis reported during 1998 and 1999

Djidja Sub-Prefecture, Zou Departemen

 Savalou Sub-Prefecture, Zou Departement
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CHAD (6) 1 100 2 0

BURKINA FASO (5) 236 NR 479 110

COTE D'IVOIRE (8) 181 97 1177 353

UGANDA (7) 189 100 667 249

MAURITANIA (7) 60 100 50 29

ETHIOPIA (8) 48 100 346 225

NIGER (7) 282 100 1274 822

TOGO (8) 215 100 907 601

BENIN (8) 200 86 223 152

MALI (7) 154 70 203 184

NIGERIA (8) 1444 97 10351 10297

SUDAN (7) 6742** 38 22141 28280

GHANA (7) 983 90 3578 5323

TOTAL* 10735 58 41398 46625

TOTAL (without Sudan )* 3993 94 19257 18345
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 *   Provisional. Totals do not include imported cases.
**   Includes 1,830 known endemic villages that are not accessible to the program because of insecurity.
(6)  Denotes number of months for which reports were received, e.g., Jan. - Jun., 1999 
NR Countries with unknown or low rate of reporting.
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EXTERNAL REVIEW OF GUINEA WORM ERADICATION IN YEMEN.

Since October 1997, Yemen has been reporting zero cases of dracunculiasis.  A team of the
WHO Dracunculiasis Eradication Project visited Yemen from 23 July to 6 August 1999 to
assist the Yemeni GWEP in strengthening surveillance during the pre-certification period.
Seventeen villages in 3 governorates were visited.  The surveillance system and reporting to
the Ministry of Health were reviewed and discussed at all levels.  The amount of the reward
for reporting of a case has been increased from YR 3000 to YR 20000.  A nation-wide

search for new cases will take place in October 1999, most likely in conjunction with the National Immunization
Days.  Support will be provided by WHO to enable the computerization of surveillance data in Yemen.  Other
partners (UNICEF and The Water Authority) will target formerly endemic zones for dracunculiasis as priority
areas for provision of (a) safe water supply.

A training workshop organized by the Ministry of Health was attended by over 30 persons.  Participants were
physicians, area co-ordinators, from the field, and village volunteers.  The workshop emphasized the role of
surveillance after zero cases have been reached and the importance of reporting in view of certification of
dracunculus free status.
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For information about the GW wrap up, contact Dr. Daniel Colley, Acting Director, WHO Collaborating Center for
Research, Training, and Eradication of Dracunculiasis, NCID, Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, F-22,
4770 Buford Highway, NE, Atlanta, GA  30341-3724, U.S.A.  FAX: (770) 488-4532.
The GW Wrap-Up is also available on the web at http://www.cdc.gov/ncidod/dpd/list_drc.htm.

CDC is the WHO Collaborating Center for Research, Training, and Eradication of
Dracunculiasis.

Inclusion of information in the Guinea Worm Wrap-Up does not
constitute “publication” of that information.
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